From: Severino, Lori
To: Pamela Campos

Subject: RE: Child Care in Google Village

Date: Monday, October 26, 2020 10:49:59 AM

Hi Pamela,

Thank you for your questions. A member of the project team will be responding to you if they haven't already. We will also include this email in the public record.

Thanks! Lori

From: Pamela Campos

Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2020 4:49 PM

To: Severino, Lori <Lori.Severino@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Fwd: Child Care in Google Village

[External Email]

Dear Lori,

I just learned of the public's opportunity to provide feedback on the Google Village Project, however, I am curious to know if there is any dedicated space for Child Care?

The notes I've seen on the city webpage explain that 500,000 gsf will be for "Active uses (retail, restaurant, arts, cultural, live entertainment, institutional, childcare and education, maker spaces, non-profit, small-format office)"

My questions are how much square footage will be dedicated to child care, who will design the space, who will pay to construct the space, who will operate it, and what children will be allowed to enroll in that space?

I look forward to hearing from you, Pamela Campos

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.